
                
 
 
 

Leaving School Property at Lunch 
 

 

Dear Parents or Guardians, 

 

The TDSB and Winona Drive Senior Public School want to ensure the safety and 

supervision of your children throughout the school day.  

 

While we don’t serve lunch in our cafeteria, we have lunchroom supervisors to monitor 

the students while on school property. We know however, that many students choose to 

either go home for lunch or buy their lunch off school property. 

 

We want you to be aware that we are not able to supervise students once they leave 

school property.  We assume that you are accepting the risk and responsibility for your 

child’s safety if they leave school property at lunch. We are not responsible for 

supervising students who leave school property.  

 

If your child stays on school property we are able to provide supervision during the lunch 

period. Students can remain inside the cafeteria until 12 pm, at 12 pm students will be 

dismissed from the lunchroom and can play outside on school property where they will 

also be supervised.   

 

Please contact the school if you have any questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Belinda Longe Lindsay Borden 

Principal Vice-Principal 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

     
 I have read the school policy about leaving school property at lunch.  

 

Student Name: ______________________  

 

Parent Name: _____________________     Parent Signature: ______________________ 
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